
 

 

 

   Website Accessibility Statement  
 
Heber Primary School is committed to ensuring digital accessibility for people with disabilities. 
We are continually improving the user experience for everyone and applying relevant 
accessibility standards in line with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.2. 
 
Accessibility Statement for Heber Primary School 
This accessibility statement applies to: https://www.heberprimaryschool.com/  
 
Compliance Status 
Despite the partial exemption for schools, we strive to ensure our website conforms to WCAG 
2.2 accessibility standards. This means that our website aims to be: 
 

• Perceivable: Information and user interface components are presented in ways that 

users can perceive. 

• Operable: User interface components and navigation are operable. 

• Understandable: Information and the operation of the user interface are 

understandable. 

• Robust: Content is robust enough to be interpreted by a wide variety of user agents, 

including assistive technologies. 

Measures Taken to Improve Accessibility 
To enhance accessibility, our website features:  

• Use good colour contrast ratios. 

• Avoid flickering content. 

• Use headings to structure content. 

• Use simplified website design. 

• Add labels and titles to forms – including being able to ‘tab’ to the next line. 

• Avoid using tables as content layout.  

• Provide multiple ways to contact our school. 

• Inform users how to receive hard copies of materials on the website.  

• Offer users assistance in completing forms, by contacting the school. 

• Regularly test and improve web accessibility. 

 
Non-Accessible Content 
Despite our best efforts to ensure accessibility, some content may not yet be fully accessible. 
This may include: 

• Closed captions videos.  

• Keyboard only navigation.           
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• Use better descriptive link text. 

• Provide image alt text.                                           

  

We are working to improve these areas of our website to make it accessible for all. 
If you encounter any issues, please let us know so we can work to improve accessibility. 
 
Feedback and Contact Information 
We welcome your feedback on the accessibility of our website. If you experience any difficulty 
using our site, please contact us: 
 
Email: adminoffice@heber.southwark.sch.uk 
Phone: 020 8693 2075 
Postal Address: Heber Primary School, Heber Road, London, SE22 9LA 
 
We aim to respond to accessibility-related feedback within five working days. 
 
Date of Statement 
This statement was last reviewed and updated March 2025.  
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